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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 6:14 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Kevin Warkentin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

It has been stated that the OEB’s concern was that the distribution rates charged to seasonal customers are not
reflective of the cost to serve them.

Can you please give specifics on this statement. As a current seasonal customer I am already paying an exorbitant
fee for delivery.





